
 

 
Dear alumni and friends, 

Over the coming month alumni and friends will have 
the opportunity to hear an array of stimulating 
speakers, as the Distinguished Speaker Series 
‘07 continues and a series of public lectures 
begins, featuring some notable names such as 
Professor Lord Robert Winston. Not only do these 
events provide food for thought on a variety of 
subjects, but they open the door to networking and 
the rekindling of friendships. We invite you to check 
the dates in this newsletter and mark your calendars 
now! 

If you’re interested in pursuing further studies, or if 
you know someone else who might benefit from 
hearing about the many courses the University 
offers, make sure you find out about the upcoming 
Courses and Careers Day. 
 

From the AR Manager's Desk 
The past month has been busy meeting with alumni 
and friends from Australia and South Asia. 
Read more 

Hood Fellows 
The Vice-Chancellor, Stuart McCutcheon, and former 
Vice-Chancellor, John Hood, together welcomed 
recipients and supporters of the Hood Fellowships at 
a reception on 1 August.  
More Information 

Future students invited for a day of discovery 
Is someone you know thinking of university studies? 
The Courses and Careers Day 2007 on 25 August 
will open future students' eyes to the career 
possibilities that study at The University of Auckland 
can offer. 
More Information 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming events

 

 
AUGUST/SEPTEMBER 
Alumni events in Wellington, 
Christchurch, Seoul, 
Beijing, Shanghai and Hong 
Kong 

16 & 20 AUGUST 
The Faculty of Arts 
lectures and roundtable 
discussion 

22 AUGUST 
Lord Robert Winston 
lecture 
 
AUGUST/SEPTEMBER 
The Liggins Institute 
Seasons of Life 2007 
Lecture Series 

Alumni photos

 

 
At the recent receptions in 
Australia, Singapore and 
Kuala Lumpur, alumni and 
friends gathered to hear 
Distinguished Professor Bill 
Denny and to meet other 
alumni living locally. 

View our online alumni 
photo galleries 

In every issue

 

 
WANT TO SHARE THE 
NEWS? 
Send this message to a 
friend 
 
 
HAVE YOU MOVED? 
Update your details if they 
have changed  
 
 
WE WELCOME YOUR 
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The building is gone but memories live on 
Stories and photos were exchanged in Hamilton last 
month at the Taranaki House Reunion, where 35 
former residents rekindled old friendships.  
Read more 

Until next month, 

The Alumni Relations Team 
The University of Auckland 
http://www.alumni.auckland.ac.nz/  
 

FEEDBACK 
Tell us what you think of 
@auckland

   

 

SUBSCRIPTION DETAILS 
This email was sent to: {EMAIL}.  
To change your preferred email address, please update your contact details.  
If you don’t want to receive emails from the University in future, and would like 
your email address removed from our database, please unsubscribe here. 
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